
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Ms. Crouthers. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 9:21 AM 
'Nancy Crouthers' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Tampa Electric Rate Increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08965-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
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FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 
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From: Nancy Crouthers <ncrouthers126@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 8, 2021 9:46 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tampa Electric Rate Increase 

I am writing to let you know I am very strongly opposed to this proposed rate increase. I am a widow on a 
fixed income and this will devestate me financially. I have no way of increasing my income to handle this 
mcrease. 

Please DO NOT pass this increase. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Crouthers 
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